Dear Ms Roxburgh,

We are writing to you concerning your confirmatory request for access to Commission documents for case 2022/6361 registered on 9 November 2022.

On 23 November 2022 we extended the time-limit for replying to your confirmatory request to 21 December 2022.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to send you the reply within this extended time limit as we are still awaiting for the feedback of an other service.

However, we assure you that we are doing our best to send a reply to your confirmatory request as soon as possible.

We regret this additional delay and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind regards,

Stacey-Ann

ENV B03